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Ref: WM/PQ/55369/23 

 

02 January 2024 

 

Deputy Jennifer Murnane O’Connor 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Dublin 2 

 

PQ 55369/23 

To ask the Minister for Health the number of new HSE rapid response vehicles that will come into force in  
2024; and the locations where these vehicles will be based, in tabular form. -Jennifer Murnane O'Connor 

  
 

 

Dear Deputy O’Connor,  

 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been requested 

to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Questions, which you 

submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

 

NAS Fleet have taken receipt of 25 new RRV/RV type vehicles. The plan is to replace the 

current 17 RRVs with these. The 8 new vehicles and 17 old RRVs will be redistributed 

throughout NAS.  

 

The locations for the new vehicles will be determined in due course. 

 

I trust this information is of assistance. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
William Merriman 

Director of Operations 

National Ambulance Service 
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